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“It is hard to imagine two more worthy winners of the Nobel Peace Prize than Nadia Murad 
and Denis Mukwege.  This is richly deserved recognition of these two extraordinarily 
brave, persistent and effective campaigners against the scourge of sexual violence, and 
the use of rape as a weapon of war.  

Nadia and Denis, I’m sure I speak for all human rights defenders, when I say we salute 
you, we admire you beyond words. You have fought for the pain women have suffered 
through sexual abuse to be recognized and confronted, and for their dignity to be restored. 
We need more people to stand up the way you have stood up for the rights of women, for 
justice, for the rights of minorities, for the rights of everyone. Thank you for everything you 
have done.” 

ENDS 

  

For more information and media requests, please contact: Rupert Colville - + 41 22 917 9767 / 
rcolville@ohchr.org or Ravina Shamdasani - + 41 22 917 9169 / rshamdasani@ohchr.org  

2018 is the 70th anniversary of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, adopted by the UN 
on 10 December 1948. The Universal Declaration – translated into a world record 500 languages – 
is rooted in the principle that “all human beings are born free and equal in dignity and rights.” It 
remains relevant to everyone, every day. In honour of the 70thanniversary of this extraordinarily 
influential document, and to prevent its vital principles from being eroded, we are urging people 
everywhere to Stand Up for Human Rights: www.standup4humanrights.org. 

  

Tag and share - Twitter: @UNHumanRights and Facebook: unitednationshumanrights 
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